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On Tuesday, Feb. 21, Seneca’s Global Learning & Engagement, in partnership with the Office

of Sustainability and the Seneca Student Federation (SSF), is hosting a scavenger hunt.

Taking place from 10 a.m. until 6 p.m. at Newnham Campus, the scavenger hunt is modelled

after the United Nations’ Sustainable Development Goals (SDGs). During the scavenger hunt,

Seneca students will learn more about Seneca’s sustainability initiatives and how they align

with the UN’s SDGs.

The scavenger hunt is open to all current Seneca students. Please register before Friday, Feb.

17. This form will only be available during the scavenger hunt on Feb. 21.

To complete the scavenger hunt, students must visit all the stations at Newnham and

complete the questions within an online form regarding what SDGs are supported by each

initiative and station.

All participants will be entered into a draw for a chance to win an e-bike, a laptop and several

$50 Mastercard gift cards.

Questions? email sustainability@senecacollege.ca.
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